From:

To: Mersey Tidal Power Project
Subject: Mersey Tidal Application
Date: 17 October 2024 12:11:31

We realise that our comment is too late for the statutory consultation period and are not certain
if our comments are relevant at this stage of the application. However, we would be grateful if
you can pass them on to the applicant.

Elton Parish Council have some concerns about the short-term impact of the proposed scheme
on wildlife, in particular the potential disruption of wildfowl migratory patterns. Any information
that could inform and alleviate those concerns would be appreciated at the appropriate stage of

the application process.

Best wishes, Lara
Lara Jacob, Clerk to Elton Parish Council

Postal address - Elton Community Centre, School Lane, Elton CH2 4PU
Web:

Telephone -
Please note the clerk works 8 hours per week and will reply as soon as possible.






